
Budget Engagement Recommendations – 
Critical Unfunded Needs 

Budget Engagement Commission (BEC) recommendations on critical unfunded needs were not 
available as of the April 21 publication of this report. A special BEC meeting has been scheduled 
for April 28, 2022 at 5PM to obtain the BEC’s recommendations. On April 29, 2022, this agenda 
item will be republished with an updated attachment detailing the BEC’s recommendations. 

A quorum was not achieved for the special BEC meeting of April 28th. 
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